

9th Spalding Parish Church of England Day School

9th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Hot School Lunches from September 2021

I am writing to you to remind you that from September your child will no longer be automatically eligible for Free School Meals. The Universal Infant Free School Meal provision provided by the Government is for children in FS2, Year I and Year 2. This then ceases at the end of Year 2.

Your child may still be eligible for Free School Meals if you are in receipt of benefits and can be checked by completing the online application form using the following link:

https://lcc.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/parentportal

If, however, you are still not eligible for Free School Meals from September, you will have to either pay for your child's hot meals which are £2.30 each day or provide a packed lunch for them.

Please remember that meals will need to be ordered two weeks in advance. Example, order by midnight Sunday 29th August for meals required for the week of 6th September. Meals will need to be paid for at the time of ordering.

Yours sincerely



